NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

JUNE 16, 2017

NDE RECEIVES USDA GRANT TO INCREASE LOCAL FOODS IN SCHOOL
CAFETERIAS

The Nebraska Department of Education (NDE) is one of 65 projects spanning 42 states and Puerto Rico receiving
support this year through the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) Farm to School Grant Program.
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